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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

28/07/2022  17:22:452022/2068/P SUPC Jonathan Stevens I am one of the owners of the premises at the raised ground and lower ground level at 29 Buckland crescent 

next door to the applicants.  I have review the plans posted earlier this week and are now supportive of the 

plans subject to the retention of the planters along the front of the terrace being an ongoing condition of 

planning permission.
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